David Barthelmy

From: John Veevaert [john@trinityminerals.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2009 9:47 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: Last Denver Show Update

Greetings

I have prepared the last report on what I saw at Denver and also have posted well over
75 new specimens to the website with material that I picked up at the 2009 Denver Show.

To see the new specimens go here:
http://www.mineralshows.com/denver2009/specials.shtml
The link to the 3rd report is at the top of the page.
To get off this mailing list go here:
http://www.trinityminerals.com/email.shtml

and choose the mineralshows mailing list.

Thanks for your interest!!

John Veevaert
Trinity Mineral Co.



